


















From: > 
Sent: Thursday, April 4, 2024 9:49:24 am 
To: Alan Isherwood < > 
Subject: Re: Objection to Temporary Event Ref: 299501/PW5: Didsbury Sports Ground, Ford 
Lane, Manchester, M20 2RU (Didsbury West ward) 27 July 2024 to 28 July 2024 
 
Hi Alan, 
 
In regards to all the information that has been addressed for concern, please allow me to 
explain which precaution meansures we are taking to prevent these issues, 
 
The event is a live podcast event in which people come down and watch live podcasts from 
all around. The podcast show has got a great following, the main source of the entertainment 
is to view the live performances. 
 
The event is up to 499 guests but not for the total 15 hour event there is set acts on a different 
times people would be coming to see. There would not be this total numbers of guests for the 
entirety of the day. Just at various points. 
 
The company hiring the premises will also have steward's as well as security to prevent any 
unwanted behaviour as well as controlling people entering and leaving the event. 
 
We have also address the car situation, telling people there is no parking on site and 
mentioning they would need to travel via public transport. 
 
The premises of the grounds have 5 toilet in the main building as well as 20 more in the 
changing room blocks.  
 
The outside noise will end at 22:00 we have address this by having the stages outside moving 
to a silent disco style performance from the acts in which all the guests will receive head sets 
to listen to the acts. Also to mention this not a loud event with music it's people listening to 
live podcasts of comedy. 
 
I would also like to mention I would have explained all of this in the application but I did not 
see anywhere in which too. I hope you can forward this counter argument to the appropriate 
sector to make sure they are fully aware of the event and the proceedings we have in place. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Lee 
 




